
SAINT LUKE – SACRED HEART CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 

†SAINT LUKE PARISH 

919 Center Street 

Boyceville, WI  54725 
 

†SACRED HEART PARISH 

N108 Sabin Avenue 

Spring Valley, WI  54767 

    †SACRED HEART PARISH 

         106 West Wilson Avenue 

Elmwood, WI  54740 

 

PASTORAL TEAM    
Rev. Arockia Amirtha Raj Stanislaus 
Rectory Phone:                     715-598-4877 
Cell Phone:                            715-574-4265 
Email:                   pastor@svecatholic.org 

                                  
PARISH SECRETARY/BOOKKEEPER: 

Karen Adams                  715-643-3081  
Email:                    stlukebv@yahoo.com  
Office Hours:        Thursdays 1 – 4:30 p.m. 
 
CENTRAL OFFICE: 

Beth Ingli                                715-778-5519 
Email:                 admin@svecatholic.org        
                                                                                    
    

                          He said to him, “See that you tell no one      

                           anything, but go, show yourself to the                                 
                                      Priest and offer for your cleansing what 

                       Moses prescribed; that will proof for them.”                               
                                                                                 Mark 1:44 
                                                            

                                     
 

Dear Parishioners of Spring Valley, Elmwood and Boyceville,  

We are now approaching Lent, which begins on Ash Wednesday, February 17th.  Ash 
Wednesday marks the beginning of the Lenten season of the Church’s Liturgical Year. 
Lent is not just a period of “fulfilling an obligation imposed on us by the church,” during 
this period of the year. Rather, it marks the beginning of an important part of our salvific 
history. It is truly a season of re-living or re-enacting the entire Paschal Mystery of Christ. 

Hence, the readings remind us of the importance of this season of Lent which begins with 
our celebration of Ash Wednesday. The prophet Joel calls us to repentance 
through: “Fasting, mourning and weeping.” While Paul calls this season: “A moment of 
grace, a favorable time, and of course, the day of salvation.” Hence he admonished us to 
make use of this season in order to reconcile ourselves with both men and God. Like our 
first reading, the gospel reminds of the most important virtues of this season: “almsgiving, 
prayer and fasting.” Not only did it highlight these virtues, it also reminds us that our 
Lenten observance must be carried out with humility. 

According to Old Testament practices, wearing ash is a sign of shame, defeat and most 
importantly, a sign of repentance. For us Christians, it means more than these. It also 
marks an important point in our history of salvation. Though, the ash we are going to 
receive on Ash Wednesday is a symbol of death, but it strengthens our hope of rising with 
Christ. Hence, Timothy reminds us that: “If we die with Christ, we will also rise with him” 
(2Tim.2, 11). 

We shall freely receive the ash made from the palms of the last Palm Sunday. This ash is 
a symbol of penance made sacramental by the blessings of the Church. It is a symbol of 
our voluntary decision and willingness to walk and suffer with Christ this season. It also 
reminds us that life passes away on Earth. Hence, we are reminded of this fact through 
these words: “Remember, Man is dust, and unto dust you shall return.” 

The Lenten season is best observed by attending liturgical functions like Stations of the 
Cross and retreats. It also involves taking good advantage of the sacraments especially, 
the sacraments of reconciliation, visiting the Blessed Sacrament, and going on 
pilgrimages. It involves moments of deep reflections on the mystery of our salvation. It is 
a period of reconciliation, fasting, prayer and almsgiving. Of course, we must not forget 
that this is season provides us a great opportunity to carry out both spiritual and corporal 
works of mercy. 

This season we need a lot of discipline, courage, perseverance, faith and tranquility of 
mind in order to triumph. So with the psalmist, let us implore the Lord this season: “Have 
mercy on us, O Lord, for we have sinned.” 

Rev. Arockia Stanislaus.  

 

 

Mass Intentions This Week:  
 
Sunday   Feb 14   11 a.m.   Sixth Sunday – Ordinary Time 

                                         Parishioners of St Luke’s    
           
Wed.       Feb 17   10 a.m.   Ash Wednesday 
Thurs.     Feb 18   10 a.m.   Parishioners of St Luke’s    
                          
                                  
Sunday   Feb 21   11 a.m.   First Sunday of Lent 
                                            +Wenzel (Bunny) Humpal 
                                             Requested by Tom & Judy Humpal                                                                   

 
Adoration:      Mondays 6 a.m. – 5 p.m.                                  



                                                    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                          
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        
                                                                                 
                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                                                           
 
                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                      
 
 

 
 

 
Ash Wednesday, February 17 10 a.m. Mass at St Luke’s with the distribution of ashes. 

  

Tri-Parish “Lenten Charity Box” event   Father Amir is asking parishioners and families from the three parishes, 
to sacrifice and donate a  $1.00/ day for the 40 days of Lent, with a potential $4000 being  raised for this Diocese 
of La Crosse Casa Hogar Mission in Peru. This charity boxes are available on the back table at church.  If you are 
unable to come to church to pick one up, please call the Parish office to make arrangements to have it mailed 
to you. 

40 days of Mass during Lent Father Amir will celebrate 40 Masses during Lent.  Details are outlined in the letter 
which was emailed/mailed to every household.  If you did not receive the letter please contact the Parish office. 

Lenten Mission, February 24th beginning at 6 p.m. in Elmwood. Rev Woody Pace will be the speaker, 

concluding with Mass at 7:30 p.m. 
Lenten Confessions:  Thursday March 4th after daily Mass and Sunday March 7th after Sunday Mass. 

Thank you to all who donated money toward Fall Dinner.  A total of $5,225.00 was collected; including a 
generous donation from the estate of Shirley Humpal for $1,000.  This money is being earmarked for the repair 
of the dining room ceiling.  Again, thank you for your generosity, it is much appreciated.                                                              

                             

 

                             February 13-14, 2021 

STEWARDSHIP    
ά²Ŝ ǿŀƭƪ ōȅ ŦŀƛǘƘΣ ŜǾŜƴ ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴƴƻǘ ǎŜŜέ       2 Corinthians 5:7 

Everything is a gift from God. 
You may drop your envelopes in the offertory box which is on the back table in church, or you may mail 

your contribution to St Luke at:  PO Box 316, Boyceville, WI  54725 
Loose Collections                    Envelope Collection                   Special Collections 

                                    $199.00                                  $530.00 

                                        Web address:  www.saintlukebv.org 
 

                                

                                          
 

For the faithful departed we pray: 
Wes Tuttle, Bruce Kahl, Aaron Upton, Corrine Janicki, 

Rita Bodine 

For the sick we pray: 
Kaleb Humpal – Recovery from injury – carotid artery 

damage 
Greg Buchal – Recovery after gall bladder surgery 

Jessica Garside & Lonna Borgert 
David Buck – Cancer 

Options for Women 

Quinn Miano – brother of Betty Jean Smith 
Betty Jean Smith 

Mason Mrdutt - Seizures 
 

 
 

BECOME INVOLVED: MEMBERSHIP AND SACRAMENTAL  
  

Joining Our Parish: If you are new to the parish, please call 
the parish office to register. We are glad you are here. 
Celebrating Baptism: Baptism is celebrated throughout 
much of the liturgical year. If you want to raise your child in 
the Catholic faith and celebrate your child's baptism, please 
call the parish office, 715-643-3081 for more information.  
Parents celebrating the baptism of their first child are asked 
to complete a baptism orientation class. 
Caring for the Sick: If you or a loved one are seriously ill, 
homebound or anticipating surgery, please call 715-598-
4877 or email Father Amir at pastor@svecatholic.org  to 
schedule a visit and/or the sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick. 
Celebrating Marriage: We eagerly welcome couples seeking 
to celebrate the Sacrament of Marriage. Contact Father Amir 
to talk about scheduling your wedding and to learn more 
about marriage preparation.  
Becoming Catholic: If you are baptized in another Christian 
tradition and seek to become Catholic, or are interested in 
becoming a Christian through baptism, contact Father Amir 
at   pastor@svecatholic.org.   

Christ Our Cornerstone 
campaign to restore the 
steeple and facilitate other 
restorations to St. Joseph 
the Workman Cathedral. It 
is now our turn to honor our 
faithful patron St. Joseph 
the Workman and preserve 
this historic and magnificent 
Cathedral. 
cathedralsjworkman.org/co
rnerstone. You may find 
envelopes at the entrance 
of the church.                    

  

 
 

Diocesan Annual Appeal 
 
Target Amount     $6,820 
Amount pledged  $5,275 
Unpledged      $1,545 
  
21 families participating 

THANK YOU 

mailto:pastor@svecatholic.org
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